Greetings parents/guardians,
Sorry that this update is partway through the Quarter already, this year is definitely busier than most. Midterms will be on the 26th. Just a reminder to check the calendar on the website for the most update information on upcoming events. 
The Wednesday before Thanksgiving (the 27th), we will be having our class store (we will use classroom money, not really money). I mentioned it during the conference, but just a quick reminder. It will be at the end of the day and is only opened to students (in the Spring, you can join them, but they need to get use to selling and buying first). Students need to bring their items to sell at the start of school. They will be given time during school to set up. 
· Students need to have either homemade items to sell to the other students/teachers or a game/activity. 
· They can sell food/drinks, but it is helpful for them to be securely wrapped/sealed. Often students don’t have enough time to eat everything that they buy, so it is handy to have food that can travel home safely.
· Games/activities are entertaining and enjoyable. Things I have seen are food and/or drink stands, raffles, card games, crafts, balloon animals, cake walk, and carnival games (can toss, ring toss, pin the tail on the donkey…). 
· We will have 10 students in our class and there are possibly 6 teachers/school staff members that could come. 
· Students do not need to bring/ do multiple items/things. It is meant to be fun not stressful. 
Last note the Christmas program is coming quickly. Students have songs that they are learning and will have lines/poems that they need to memorize. Any help at home will help them greatly.

Thank you for all your help,
Ms. Brown

P.S. Happy Holiday Season
